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TURKISH EMBASSY Belgrade, 16 March 2015

Prof. Dr. Vladimir Bumbasirevié¢
Rector
University of Belgrade

Dear Rector, Dl.’{"f/[/f)j LH'S /;e.a( ?fvfﬁessdj

We firmly believe that enhancing cooperation and solidarity in scientific and
academic fields will enable us to further deepen whole range of bilateral relations
between Turkey and Serbia.

In this context, I would like to bring to your kind attention the fact that the
Government of the Republic of Turkey is providing scholarships on a wide range of
research and study subjects under the program of “Turkiye Scholarships”. We
would like to encourage University of Belgrade students to apply for these
scholarships offered in the fields of social sciences, Turkish language, science and
technology and so forth.

The attached booklets and posters contain detailed information on these
scholarships, as well as the www.turkiyescholarships.gov.tr website. We would
highly appreciate it if you could announce the scholarships to the relevant faculties
and departments of the University of Belgrade.

As always please do not hesitate to contact our Embassy (Mr. Vedat Giil,
Counsellor, e-mail: vgul@mfa.gov.tr) shall you need further clarification and
assistance on this subject.

Looking forward to further improving our cooperation, I remain,
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~ Mehmet Kemal Bozay /

« Ambassador of the Republic
-~ of Turkey to Serbia

Encl.: As stated



